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APPOINTMENT OF INDEPENDENT INVESTIGATOR

Reference is made to the announcement of the Company in relation to the clarification 
of market research report dated 11 July 2018 (the “Announcement”). Unless otherwise 
defined herein, capitalized terms herein shall have the meaning as defined in the 
Announcement.

On 10 August 2018, the Board of the Company has passed a board resolution to 
approve the implementation of independent review regarding the Allegation made in 
the Report and an independent investigator will be appointed.

The Board is currently in the course of seeking and considering an appropriate 
independent investigator to carry out an investigation into the Allegation contained 
in the Report. The Company will keep shareholders and public informed of the latest 
developments by making further announcement(s) as and when appropriate.
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